
BHE PAC Minutes February 1st, 2021 

taken by Mikaela Dunn 

Principals report: 

 Work order has been submitted for two new water fountains  

o PAC will pay for the two new water bottle refill/ fountains as Assistant Director of Operations 

quoted $2000 per fountain and operations will cover the labor for the units this time 

 Bankhead received a grant to work with local artist in residence Candace Webb.  She will be going into 

each class to teach pottery.  As well as teaching how to use the schools Kiln. 

 Kindergarten registration started today (February 1st) 

 A parent purchased and donated 8 t-shirts to school last month and all have been given to kids who 

could not purchase school clothing 

 PAC hot lunch program can now start up! 

o PAC will have hot lunch starting after spring break 

 Popcorn sales can also start up as individually packaged (this is most likely be added to 

hot lunch order form and distributed with hot lunch)  

o A hot lunch coordinator assistant will be needed (PAC to reach out to parents at large) 

Treasurers Report (Anita Kohut was unable to attend meeting so her report was emailed and read by Leah) 

 Fundraising profits: Winter plant fundraiser: $576; Cookie Dough: $532; Clothing currently no profit as 

need to sell another $233.44 to make up what was purchased. However parents are still able to and are 

buying clothing so we will see profit hopefully by next month 

 Gaming account is at $11,886.77.  This money needs to be spent by June 30, 2021. What does not get 

used must be reimbursed to government. 

o PAC has sent out an email to teachers for ideas and requests they may have for items to be 

purchased.  Some items include: 

 Gym equipment, games club, Science and Battle of the books supplies 

o Ideas for future PAC and school events include bouncy castle, movie projector and big screen for 

movie under the stars, playground equipment and a t-shirt for every student in the school. 

o School will also be in looking into cost of foldable hallway tables.  Due to fire safety hallways 

need to be cleared of chairs and tables 

New grants can be applied for between April – September to replenish account for coming years (when grant 

money is received it is to be used within a certain timeline, typically 2-3 years)  

PAC newsletter in weekly WAAG will have all updates on fundraisers, updated list of available clothing for 

sale and information on how we are contributing to the school. 

 Upcoming fundraisers: 

1. Purdys Easter Chocolate – will send out information end of February 

2. Spring Plants (same company, Devry, we did winter plant fundraiser through) dates TBA 

Meeting Ended 7:33pm 

 


